
BUEA MINI-CONFERENCE 2024 
After the East-Adamawa Mini-conference that took place in Bertous from the 4th to the 7th of July, we are excited to 

share our trip update of the South-West in Buea from the 13th to the 17th July. Our team this time around was made 

up of Yves Kede, Wilson Yuniwo and the National Director. 

Yves presented on the God-centered culture. Inviting the Southwest team to a deeper connection with God in the 

Word and Prayer. The Africa Faith Goals emphasize the concept and practice of God centeredness in everything we do 

and are becoming as we see God changing the Spiritual landscape of Africa. The SW laborers spent a whole day of the 

14th on this, praying through the Dash Board. What a refreshing time that was. 

The next day, the National Director presented on the 

National Ministry Strategy and implementation of the 

Africa Faith Goals at the local level, helping the laborers 

in identifying their individual roles in the 

implementation. 

The Next Day the National Director (Vincent Taniform) 

presented on Jesus’ model of public Ministry drawing 

inspiration on his strategy to reach the world. Our 

Calling, Core Values and Vision all derive their roots 

from this Model. He then moved on to describe what a 

Missional Community is and how it could be formed and 

experienced in the ministry in the South West. 

Wilson presented on a Funding strategy for the ministry leading a brainstorming discussion on a model that could work 

for the South West Ministry. His presentation, the last of the day ended with him providing a bible study material that 

should be included in the discipleship program. 

Below are a few feedback from the laborers at the end of the conference: 

1. “The presentation on the Faith Goals and National 

strategy is overwhelming and needs that the 

leaders break it down into manageable bits for 

application.” 

2. “The vision is Big. What is my contribution? I need 

to identify my own role.” 

3. “Presentations on God-Centeredness and Funding 

strategy were quite compelling for me. I now see 

we need a paradigm change” 

The meeting was attended by over 20 laborers and 

leaders of the South West ministry. 

Please be in prayers for Dominick Ndangang who 

coordinates the Ministry in the SW region. Pray for 

His wife and family. Also pray for His team as they 

seek ways to implement the lessons learned during 

the conference. 

 

 

The National Director 

 

 

 


